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Foundation Report from Liz Hamilton:  3/25/19 

 
 

 Updates on current projects or in development: 
o The Spring Mailer was sent two weeks ago.  Everyone should have received a 

copy in the mail.  We are having an excellent response. 
o Our 20 for 20 campaign is still in full swing.  If you have interest in becoming 

a Platinum Circle member please reach out to me. 
o Tickets are on sale for both the Young Professional Groups Library After Dark 

event on April 13 and the Indiana Design Center event with Marshall Watson 
on April 11.  Please call the Foundation office to purchase tickets. 

o An offsite luncheon is being planned for Thursday, June 20 with author Mary 
Alice Monroe.  This will be a ticketed event and will take place at Market 
District at 116th and Spring Mill.  More details to come. 

 

 Upcoming Author Events: 
o Due to our two special events in April our next Visiting Author event isn’t 

until May 
 

 Upcoming Programs: 
o Our IU Stethoscope Series will have a joint pain program on Wednesday, 

April 10 at 6:30 pm in the Program Room. 
 

 Summer Reading Challenge:  Along with the $20,000 from Clay Township we have 
secured two additional $1K sponsors:  Coasterstone and Engledow.  (We have also 
been working on securing prizes/giveaways for the Challenge.) 
 

 Dick Wall visited the Library on Tuesday, March 5 to promote his deceased wife’s 
book Mr. Owita’s  Guide to Gardening.  We had 50 in attendance. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


